Sycamore-Penasquitos Transmission Line
1 message

Donna N <donnanas@gmail.com> Wed, Sep 30, 2015 at 4:21 PM
To: sycamorepenasquitos@panoramaenv.com

| am very concerned about the proposed Sycamore Penasquitos Transmission Line. | have lived in
Penasquitos for 18 years and hike on Black Mountain at least twice a week. Any project that involves
aviation ball and more lines across Black Mountain Park are not acceptable to me. With the
tremendous increase in traffic and houses in our area, please support projects that do not take away
any more of our natural resources. The Superior Alternative # 5, which is underground is a much
better option for Penasquitos residents. The “Proposed Project”, which is the default plan for SDG&E,
was a bad deal for PQ initially, but is much worse with the addition of the aviation balls. The views of
the mountain will be significantly diminished, that is my view from my home.. Our area has so much
wildlife and natural beauty, pleawse support projects which help to keep PQ natural.

Sincerely,
Donna Nasielski
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